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David Esquivel

Subject: FW: George Collins
Attachments: Payoff Letter 0 Clayton St..pdf

Importance: High

 
 
From: Ray Collins (MS Distribution) <ray@msdistribution.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 1:50 PM 
To: John Ford <jford@tomballtx.gov>; Mark Stoll <mstoll@tomballtx.gov>; Dane Dunagin <ddunagin@tomballtx.gov>; 
Derek Townsend <dtownsend@tomballtx.gov>; Randy Parr <rparr@tomballtx.gov>; David Esquivel 
<desquivel@tomballtx.gov> 
Cc: info@colleenpye.com 
Subject: George Collins 
Importance: High 
 

 
Dear City Council and City Manager, 
 
I hope you are all staying dry! 
 
I need your help on this, I was completely taken by surprise at the liens on my property for mowing.  I was only 
contacted by a Jeremy Williams I believe in the summer of 2022.  I made sure the lot was taken care since then.  I 
have owned the lot for over 16 years and I believe my parents owned it a few years before that.   My father George 
Collins, Sr nor myself, George Collins, Jr, were ever made aware that this was and ongoing issue.   We received no 
letters or calls regarding this matter.  When I was contacted, we made sure it was taken care of from that day 
forward.   
 
I am asking for leniency on this issue at your earliest convenience as a sale is pending your review and hopefully 
clemency. 
 
I am available for any questions. 
 
Regards, 
 
George Collins 

 Caution: This is an external email and may be malicious. Please take care when clicking links or 
opening attachments.  


